
GET READY FOR 
January 11, 2019, when 
travel in and around Seattle 
will change significantly. 

#SeattleSqueeze | www.seattle.gov/traffic



Get Informed
1.	 The Alaskan Way Viaduct is closing on January 11, 2019. 

2.	 The new SR 99 tunnel below downtown Seattle will replace 
the Viaduct. 

3.	 The tunnel will not open until early February 2019.

4.	 Big construction projects will continue to change how we get 
around Seattle for the next five years – we call this the  
Seattle Squeeze

5.	 All this will be worth it, but everyone needs a plan.

Get Ready
Can you change the way you get downtown? Here are some ideas:

Come in earlier or later. 
Most people commute in the morning between 7 – 9 AM, 
and in the afternoon between 3 – 6 PM. Talk to your boss 
about changing the hours you work.

Leave your car at home.  
Try biking, walking, carpool, vanpool, or public transit.

Give yourself extra travel time. 
Traffic will be slower and will last longer throughout  
the day. 

Tell us your questions and ideas.  
We are here to help.

Visit www.seattle.gov/traffic to stay up to date 
on all things #SeattleSqueeze



Contact us at 206-684-7623 or 684-ROAD@seattle.gov 


